
 

 

6th November 2023 

 

Wicked! – Wednesday 6th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to announce an upcoming event that promises both entertainment and educational value for 

our Year 5 and 6 pupils. As part of our commitment to raising awareness for Anti-Bullying Week, we have 

organised a special trip to the theatre to watch the enchanting production of ‘Wicked!’ on Wednesday 6th 

December 2023.  

 

Venue: Apollo Theatre, Shaftesbury Avenue, London, W1D 7EZ 

Show starts: 2:30pm           Show finishes: 5:25pm 

 

We will leave promptly at 12:45pm after having an early lunch at school and travel via the tube. We expect 

to be back at school by 7:15pm but will make sure that we update you if anything changes. The children 

need to wear full school uniform on the day of the trip and will need to bring a small backpack for a water 

bottle and plenty of snacks! (Friendly reminder that we are a nut free school) 

 

We will then travel back to school (via tube) and will dismiss the pupils from outside the school gates. We 

will aim to be back at school by 7:15pm. As this is an educational visit, the ticket prices are largely 

subsidised therefore, a ticket costs £25.25. This should be paid via Parent Pay. This payment is available 

on Parent Pay now. The permission slip must be returned to Miss Macdonald and Mr Bonallo by Friday 15th 

November 2023.  

 

For this exciting trip to go ahead we will be asking for some adult volunteers to support us.  If you are 

interested in attending as an adult volunteer, please specify on the tear-off slip below and we will confirm 

the available places as soon as all responses have been received.  In the event that we receive more than 10 

offers of help, a ballot will be held with preference given to parents who have not previously attended a 

trip as a volunteer.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Popova and Miss Macdonald  

 

  ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Wicked! – Wednesday 6th December 2023 

 

I understand that my child will be out of school on Wednesday 6th December 2023 and will be returning 

to school at approximately 7:15pm.  

 

I would not like to volunteer on this occasion.   

 

I would like to volunteer on this occasion.   

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………Class:…………………………. Signed:………………………………………………… 

 

 

 


